## Tales from the Albright References Episode 34: Coal Mining Under Albright

- "Allen Can Not Appear so Case is Continued," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 13, 1920. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97669286/the-times-tribune/
- "Ask Opinion on Auto Line," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Nov 18, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97667492/the-tribune/
- "Bold, Long-Range Flushing Plan Started in Scranton," *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) Mar 26, 1967. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97676381/scrantonian-tribune/
- "City Ask... Damages For... Library Coal" *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jun 08 1920. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/92439446/the-tribune/
- "City Will Ask New Cave Law," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jan 18, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97618909/the-tribune/
- "Coal Company Ready for Hill Flushing Operation," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jan 24, 1925. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/92449621/the-tribune/
- "Deed Shows Coal Belonged to City," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 19, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97621471/the-times-tribune/
- "Has Coal Been Removed from Under Library?" *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Aug 29, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97623492/the-times-tribune/
- "Houck Sends in His Report," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Sep 20, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/92440366/the-tribune/
- "Library Mining is Discontinued," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Oct 25, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97626601/the-tribune/
- "Mine Blasting Causes worry; No Danger Yet," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 30, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97623840/the-times-tribune/
- "Mine Cave Legislation Urged by City Council," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jan 18, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97618803/the-times-tribune/
- ""Reserved Coal" Stolen From Beneath Property of the Scranton Public Library," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 01, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97618987/the-times-tribune/
- "Says City Doesn't Own Coal Beneath Library," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Aug 4, 1920. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97668885/the-times-tribune/
- "School Flushing Proves Expensive," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jun 30, 1920. <a href="https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97668395/the-tribune/">https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97668395/the-tribune/</a>

- "To Probe Taking of City-Owned Reserved Coal," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 02, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97620284/the-times-tribune/
- "Two Flushing Projets Ready to Start," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Mar 27, 1967. <a href="https://www.newspapers.com/clip/92513910/the-tribune/">https://www.newspapers.com/clip/92513910/the-tribune/</a>
- "Want Coal Theft Probed," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 13, 1919. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97620965/the-times-tribune/
- "Will Search Title to Coal Mined Under Washington Avenue," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep 05, 1919. <a href="https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97620576/the-times-tribune/">https://www.newspapers.com/clip/97620576/the-times-tribune/</a>